
 

                                05.05.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 

This week, the shelling of Ukrainian peaceful cities by Russian forces continues, 

but despite this, the situation in the country and in Nikopol remains stable.  

 

On a positive note, Centravis production is operating at full capacity, with our Hot 

and Cold Shops in Nikopol and our production site in Uzhgorod functioning smoothly 

and all equipment in good working order. Furthermore, we are pleased to announce 

that we successfully fulfilled our April production plan and even produced the largest 

quantity of tubes since the war began. 

 

Our logistics team is working tirelessly to ensure the safe and efficient delivery of 

finished products, while our sales offices worldwide remain open and available to assist 

with any inquiries or requests. Our Financial and Administrative Departments, as well 

as our Customer Support teams, are fully operational and ready to provide assistance 

whenever necessary. 

 

We are proud to have our CEO, Yuriy Atanasov, and Production Director, Andriy 

Krasjuk, working from the Nikopol location and demonstrating their commitment to 

our company.  

 

Additionally, we recently completed the installation of cold rolling mill 55 in our 

Uzhgorod production site, which will allow us to conduct pre-preparation of mother 

tubes in this location and increase our production independence. 

 

We appreciate your continued support during these challenging times and remain 

committed to delivering high-quality products and services to our valued customers. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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